
Submitter: Michael Brainard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB526 

It is not the legislatures job to micromanage Oregonians. The sponsors of this bill 

would have greater success speaking to Oregonians about the issue of microplastics. 

This bill wouldn't stop Oregonians from having wash machines bought and shipped 

into Oregon that are cheaper because they lack a fancy feel good filter. Also, what 

stops of user from cutting out the filter? We already know that a wash machine can 

function without it. 

 

I oppose this bill.  


